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Good morning Doug,
Attached is the Division's preliminary adequacy review associated with MR-29 for the Terror Creek Loadout PAP.
Please let me know if you have any questions or comment.

Thanks,
Jason

Jason Musick
Environmental Protection Specialist Ill
Coal Regulatory Program
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COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
i Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

August 25, 2016

Doug Smith

Terror Creek, LLC
P.O. Box 535
Somerset, CO 81434

RE: Terror Creek, LLC. Terror Creek Loadout, Permit C-1983-059
Minor Revision No. 29 (MR-29)
Preliminary Adequacy Review

Dear Mr. Smith,

The Division received Terror Creek, LLC’s application for a minor revision (MR-29) on August 19, 2016.
The application was determined to be complete on August 25, 2016. The Colorado Division of
Reclamation, Mining and Safety has completed its adequacy review of the proposed permit renewal.
Please respond to the following comments or concerns as necessary:

1. Based on a review of the ownership and control section of the currently approved permit
application pacage for the Terror Creek Loadout, comparing the section, along with the proposed
updated information submitted with MR-29, with the current information in the Applicant
Violator System (AVS), there are descrepancies that will need to be addressed by Terror Creek,
LLC. Please address the following deiscrepancies listed below:

a. Please provide end dates for the following people listed on the Directors/Officer report:
Joseph Micheal Smith, assistant secretary and Jeffrey Wadman, senior vice president and
corporate officer

b. Please provide an updated diagram of the organizational structure per Rule 2.03.4(3)(b).

If you have any questions feel free to contact me. (303) 866-3567 ext 8134

Sincerely,

& Z/m,./
"
Jason Musick

Environmental Protection Specialist
Jason.musick@state.co.us
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